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CATE CODY – WORKING WITH PEOPLE AND GETTING THINGS DONE

Free bus passes for veterans 
seeking work are now 
available thanks to Cate’s 
work at Gloucestershire 
County Council. 
Cate says, “It can be hard adjusting 
to civilian life and transport can be 
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Helping veterans: Cate 
secures free bus passes

New share box: 
for books, for Twyning
Through her County Councillor Build 
Back Better funding, Cate paid for 
and liaised with a local group to 
make the new book share box in 
Twyning for residents to enjoy. It’s 
a great way for the community to 
access free reading material. There 
are share boxes in Prior’s Park, the 
Town Hall and Mitton as well.

a barrier to getting a new job, so 
helping veterans is really important. 
Veterans don’t tend to ask for help so 
I’ve been particularly pleased by the 
response.” 

Find out more at a Job Centre or see:
https://tinyurl.com/59nrc8z5

County Council Edition

HAVE YOUR SAY!
Potential route options for M5 
Junction 9 and A46 (Ashchurch) 
Transport Scheme.

Have your say on the scheme, 
between now and 2nd December.  
See www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/
J9 or ask at the library if you do not 
have access to the internet.  It is 
important to have your views heard 

and that includes ensuring that we 
have more Robin buses and more 
safe provision for walking and 
cycling to help reduce congestion 
and reliance on cars as the only 
option.
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Cate keeps people up to date with constituency 
emails and ward newsletters. 

07356 120344 ����������

�������������� https://tewkesbury.greenparty.org.uk

GET IN TOUCH WITH CATE

cate.cody@gloucestershire.gov.uk���

Wyevale Nursery site visit: 
learning about trees and shrubs
Cate is a tree warden so she visited the Council’s 
largest supplier of trees and hedging plants. Trees and 
hedgerows help to capture carbon, reduce emissions and 
provide habitat for wildlife. The visit included learning 
about potting and cutting techniques, cold storage, 
growing on trees in fi elds and nurseries, pest control and 
various hi-tech equipment.

JOIN THE GREEN PARTY
Could you help the 
Green Party grow here in 
Tewkesbury?

There’s never been a 
better time to get involved!

join.greenparty.org.uk SCAN ME!

Traditional Hedgerow laying: 
Free trees and hedges
Part of Cate’s work as a tree warden has included 
completing a hedgerow course. All three Council’s that 
Cate sits on have declared Climate Emergencies meaning 
that they must reduce their emissions and support 
residents to do so too. Can you suggest places that we 
could replant hedgerows? Would you like some free trees 
or hedges for your garden, business or constituted group? 
(You will need permission from the land owner). Please 
get in touch.
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Free Daytime Dances: 
come and join in 
Cate has been running monthly daytime dances since 
2022. Great for people wanting to make new friends and 
fun exercising, although some prefer to watch and enjoy 
the music with a cup of tea instead. The dances are free 
and suitable for all ages. 

Next dates: Wed 20th Nov and Fri 13th Dec, 1-4pm at 
The Watson Hall, Barton Street, GL20 5PX.
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